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SUSTAINABILITY METRICS PROGRAM: GUIDE & CHECKLIST   

Sustainability Metrics Program 

The Sustainability Metrics Program is the City of Markham’s 
green development standard, which evaluates and scores the 
sustainability performance of new development.  

The Sustainability Metrics Program is a point-based system, with 
each metric worth a certain number of points. This encourages 
developers and builders, with support from City Staff, to achieve 
complete communities. 

Refer to the City’s Sustainability webpage for more information: 
Markham Sustainability Metrics Program. 

Sustainability Assessment Tool, Guidebook & Checklist 

The Sustainability Assessment Tool is a requirement for  
Site Plan and Draft Plan of Subdivision planning applications, 
and will be used by City Staff to evaluate development 
proposals. This verification scoring tool is to be completed by 
applicants and submitted as part of complete application 
submission. 

The Sustainability Metric Guidebook accompanies the 
Sustainability Assessment Tool and provides additional 
information on specific performance indicators. There are total  
of fifty-two (52) performance indicators, within five (5) categories.                                         

The Sustainability Checklist is to be completed by applicants  
to identify sustainability performance indicators for planning 
applications. The completed checklist is to be included on the 
Site Plan drawing and/or Draft Plan of Subdivision drawing as 
part of complete submission. Refer to the Checklist template. 

New development is required to meet the minimum Bronze 
Performance Level. 

Sustainability Performance Levels & Minimum Score Thresholds 

Performance 
Levels 

Draft Plan  
of Subdivision 

Site 
Plans 

Site Plans  
(for medium and high-density 

residential mixed-use) 

Bronze 274 – 40 41 – 61 55 – 81 

Silver 41 – 49 62 – 75 82 – 101 

Gold 50 + 75 + 102 + 

Approval Stage  

At site plan approval, verified performance indicator(s) will be 
secured on the approved Site Plan drawing via the Sustainability 
Checklist. Post-construction matters will be secured through 
Condition of Site Plan Approval. 

For Draft Plan of Subdivision planning applications, the 
Sustainability Assessment Tool will be part of the standard 
review process. Applicants are to include the Sustainability 
Checklist on the Draft Plan of Subdivision drawing. 
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https://www.markham.ca/wps/portal/home/business/planning/planning-documents-and-studies/04-Markham-Sustainability-Metrics-Program/04-Markham-Sustainability-Metrics-Program

